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On Saturday Oct. 28, four teams of Seneca students, competed at the Association for Supply

Chain Management (ASCM) Toronto Chapter Case Competition.

Hosted at George Brown College, the competition saw participation from 24 teams and more

than 90 students, with representation from McMaster University, Durham College, George

Brown College, Humber College, Lambton College, University of British Columbia and York

University. Teams were divided by representation for the colleges and universities.

In the college division, one of Seneca’s SCM teams placed first, followed by George Brown

and Humber College. Congratulations to SCM students Christien Rivard, Sathesan

Govindaraj and Ajay Santhosh Muthukumar for representing Seneca — we are

#SenecaProud.

Thank you to faculty coaches Mary Drane, Jim Wyer and Debi Tziatis, who helped prepare

and guide students for this competition.
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